
McGinnis Lake Quarterly Meeting 
March 1, 2025 

 
Time: 10:00 am meeting called to order. 
Place: New Chester Town Hall, 629 Mason St., Grand Marsh, Wi. 
Committee Members present: Chuck Kotlowski, Ken Roberts and Dave Busse. 
Members also present: Ed Svetich and Mike Lendzion. 
 
The December 7, 2024 meeting minutes were distributed at the meeting. A motion was made by 
Chuck Kotlowski to accept the minutes as read. Dave Busse seconded the motion. The motion 
carried.  
 
The Treasurer's Report as of March 1 was read. Beginning balance as of December 7, 2024 
was $23,590.98. 
Cash inflows: January Tax Settlement 2024 taxes were $9,557.39 and February 2024 were 
$7,113.37. 
Total cash Outflows: $2,375.28 
Cash balance as of March 1, 2025: $37,886.46 
 
Chuck Kotlowski made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report. Dave Busse seconded the 
motion. The motion carried. 
 
Old Business 

1.​ Review of maintenance activities. 
A.​ Winter aerator update: The aerator is working well. 
B.​ Planned lake maintenance activities: Will be applying for a permit to treat Curly- 

leaf Pondweed this spring. Recently a zoom meeting with the DNR was held in 
regards to weed treatment. A weed survey near May 1 this spring will take place. 

 
New Business 

A.​ The possibility of posting a sign for people to have their boats clean of weeds before 
using the boat launch was discussed.  

B.​ Gravel will need to be added to the boat landing to level it off better. The lake level is 
currently down about 3”. 

C.​ In the last fish survey, numbers of panfish and bass were labeled as healthy populations. 
The DNR is no longer stocking northern pike as they do not raise them in state 
hatcheries.  

D.​ Looking into the possibility of not allowing cars and trucks to drive onto the lake on the 
ice. Wood debris from ice fishermen having fires on the lake was found this winter. 
 

Next meeting will be Saturday, May 24, 2025. 
 
A motion was made by Ken Roberts and seconded by Chuck Kotlowski to adjourn the meeting 
at 10:40 am. The motion carried. 



Respectively submitted by Dave Busse, Secretary. 


